
October 14, 2013 

Public Service Commission 
201 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

ATTN: Mr. Jess Derouen 
RE: Case # 2013-00332 

I have been a resident of Old Bridge Subdivision in Danville, Kentucky, since 1992. The 
purpose of this letter is to express my opposition to the announced intentions of AmeriGas to 
discontinue our current gas service and replace it with individual residential tanks. The 
following points should be considered: 

* Our existing system is less than 6 years old and is performing accurately 

* Common sense indicates that the proposed changes will not increase efficiency and will not be 
esthetically pleasing to our beautiful neighborhood 

* Old Bridge residents expect an environmental study to be conducted before any metal tanks 
containing gas could be buried 

* Current deed restrictions do not allow burial of gas tanks on our properties 

I would appreciate being notified of any public hearing. Thank You in advance for your time, 
effort, and support in this matter. 

Sincerely, 
564.x.4L0.-JC)6-7/4ciee. 
Brenda R. Antle 
183 Old Bridge Rd. 
Danville, KY 40422 
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